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From: TDK TDK <walkandtalk2@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 9:59 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear David Stawick,

I am deeply opposed to the increase proposed for the Regulation of
Retail Forex. In regards to RIN 3038-AC61. I believe that these
proposed regulations will so significantly change the leverage factor
as to eliminate the forex trading opportunity for many individual
traders.

And in order to trade many traders would seek accounts outside the US.

The Forex is a market that can not be manipulated by any one
organization and certainly not by individual traders.

Best regards,

Thomas Kaufman
Bronx, NY



